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General Comment

I'm really concerned about nuclear waste products leaking into ground water resources. We all
know - and the government has only lately admitted - that this is what has happened at Hanford,
WA. I also understand that there are numerous other locations where groundwater has been
contaminated by nuclear run off downstream, including Indian Point 2 & 3 (NY/Hudson River),
Salem 1 (NJ/Delaware River), CT Yankee (Connecticut River & Long Island Sound), the U.S.
Dept. of Energy's Brookhaven High Flux Beam Reactor (Long Island's sole source drinking water
aquifer), BWXT Technologies (VA/James River), as well as Hatch (GA/Altamaha River) and
Davis-Besse (OH/Lake Erie).

Nuclear power is simply not worth the risks inherent to it. We need to put ALL of our efforts into
developing clean, green, renewable energy sources.

Thank you for considering my views.
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